EXECUTIVE SUMMARY

Donation: New Haven Symphony Orchestra Sculpture

New Haven Chief Administrator's Office

October 11, 2024 Funding request: N/A

The New Haven Chief Administrator's Office seeks approval to accept the donation of a sculpture from the New Haven Symphony Orchestra.

The New Haven Symphony Orchestra has:

- Indicated interest in donating a sculpture in recognition of retired Music Director Alasdair Neale.
- Requested the installation of the sculpture be in Wooster Memorial Park.
- Requested a plaque be installed with the sculpture to outline the intent of this donation in recognition of retired Music Director Alasdair Neale.

The Parks Commission has reviewed and approved the donation and location for the sculpture within Wooster Memorial Park.